
Things to remember 

Children should come dressed for PE on a 

Tuesday and Friday. All pupils have a 

school rain jacket.  Pupils are encouraged 

to drink plain water throughout the day in 

class in reusable bottles. Healthy snacks 

are encouraged. Homework is submitted on 

Teams on a Thursday evening.  

Upcoming events: 

P7/6 Assembly – 11.11.21 

In-Service Day – 15.11.21 

Stem visit – 19.11.21 

November/December – P7 Transition 

Programme commences.  

Christmas Lunch 16.11.21 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on Twitter to see all 

the exciting and interesting things we have 

been doing. @SikesidePS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Halloween was fun and the children 

are working well. We have lots to 

cover from now until Christmas and 

will be working hard, with some fun 

along the way. Our class will be 

leading the Remembrance Assembly 

and Pupil Voice groups return this 

term.  

Interdisciplinary Study 

 

Our topic this term is Space. This 

was chosen following discussion with 

the class on what they would like to 

learn more about. Space facts, space 

exploration and lots of fun science, 

art and research activities are 

planned. 

 

 

Literacy 

 

Throughout the course of this term, 

we will read a variety of texts both 

fiction and non-fiction. We will be 

working hard to improve the quality 

of our written work, practising our 

spelling strategies and focusing on 

handwriting.  Our comprehension 

strategies will be consolidated 

through the reading of quality texts. 

Our two genres for writing this term 

will be Narrative and Instructional. 

 

Numeracy  

In Numeracy P7/6 will be working on 

Negative Numbers, Multiplication and 

Division and will consolidate their 

learning through meaningful contexts. Our 

outer maths topic will be Symmetry and 

Time. We will continue to engage in daily 

Number Talks to improve our mental 

maths strategies. 

Some useful websites: 

www.topmarks.com 

 www.sumdog.com  

www.doorwayonline.com 
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Health and Wellbeing  
This term we are excited to launch our schools new educational programme, Emotion 

Works that puts learning at the heart of emotional health and well-being. They will 

engage in 4 Blocks of learning to support emotions and behaviours and learn what 

strategies they can use to support them.  
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